
Public Notice 
 

The Candler County Board of Commissioners do hereby announce that the proposed 
General Fund and Special Revenue budgets for Fiscal Year 2021 have been 
submitted to the Board of Commissioners for consideration. 

 

The proposed Fiscal Year 2021 Budget will be available for public review and 
inspection beginning on April 21, 2020 at the Office of the Commissioners located 
at 1075 E. Hiawatha St. Suite A. Metter, GA 30439, between the hours of 9:00 A.M. 
and 5:00 P.M. As required by O.C.G.A. §36-81-5 (d) 

 

The Candler County Board of Commissioners are scheduled to review the FY2021 
proposed budget on the following dates and times at the Office of the Commissioners 
located at 1075 E. Hiawatha St., Suite A, Metter GA 30439: 

 

Tuesday, April 21st, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Thursday, April 23rd, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Tuesday, April 28th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Thursday, April 30th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Tuesday, May 5th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Thursday, May 7th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Tuesday, May 12th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Thursday, May 14th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Tuesday, May 19th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Thursday, May 21st, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Tuesday, May 26th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Thursday, May 28th, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

 

Due to anticipated continuation of guidance from CDC, Department of Health, and 
the Governor’s Office we will broadcast budget meetings via teleconference. 

 

 



 

Call In Number    Meeting ID 

1 (701) 802-5381    484619 

 

Please be aware that this is not a toll-free number and you may incur charges. 

  

To access the meeting via a web browser please go to: 

 

Join.freeconferencecall.com/baasheim 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Bryan Aasheim 
County Administrator 
April 8, 2020 


